2022
Unity In Our
Community
Block Party!

Saturday, August 27
12-4 PM
Highland Avenue
Wayne




The 4" Annual Unity In Our
Community Block Party
Event...

A free community event for
everyone to share and
celebrate the end of summer
together filled with great
conversations, food and
refreshments, live musical and
dance entertainment, local
organizations and vendors,
and lots of fun activities!




Great community conversations and

neighborhood connections were made throughout
this wonderful, warm, and sunny August day!
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Thank you to Reverend Dr. Howard & Police Superintendent Chris Flanagan for their historic leadership of this great event!
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Superintendent Chris Flanagan engages a youth resident on the PD Highway Patrol!
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Vern Harper & Father Joseph Smith pleased everyone’s appetites at the grill!
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Thank you to AnnaMarie Jones &
Maureen Slupe for organizing a
great art project!
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The 2022 Unity In Our
Community Block
Party Event included a
donation collection and

distribution of

60+ book bags for local
school children!
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Thank you to the Public
Works Department for
all their hard work
throughout the day!




Thank you to everyone in the community who
shared this special day with us!

Thank you to the

Radnor Township Board of Commissioners:
Moira Muironey, President

Jack Larkin, Vice President "
Jake Abel ‘K
Lisa Borowski

Sean Farhy

AnnaMarie Jones

Maggy Myers

and

Township Manager, William White
for their generous support!

We are excited for next year!




